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BY:

DDA Board,

| would like to formally thank the Board for spending so much time during the March 22nd
meeting to discuss and consider the proposal from the Art In Douglas galleries concerning
changes to the signs at Center Street and Blue Star and at Main and Blue Star. | appreciated
the willingness of the Board to engage in a lengthy and meaningful discussion about the
various options under consideration and the method by which the final decision was reached.

Respectfully,

ﬁn Thomas
Mixed Media Gallery
23 Center Street

3/22/2023







